

## **GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE**

## **SUMA Membership and Elections to the FCM Board**

## **Recommendation of the Committee**

That City Council forward a letter to SUMA as outlined in this report.

## **History**

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on April 15, 2019, considered the above matter during its verbal updates from Council Members and Administration. The Committee is recommending City Council write a letter to the Saskatchewan Urban Municipalities Association (SUMA) with respect to the processes and supports that SUMA provides to Board members if and/or when seeking election to the Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) Board.